Anya Grahn

From: Rick Kuhle <rkuhle@vestar.com>

Sent: Monday, September 25, 2017 2:31 PM

To: Anya Grahn

Subject: RE: Kimball Garage- Appeal of Conditional Use Permit (CUP) for Private Event Space

Anya, thank you for keeping me in the loop. | have sent an email earlier today voicing my objection.

\Vx Rick Kuhle
Chairman and CEO
Vestar 2425 East Camelback Road | Suite 750
Phoenix, AZ 85016
Office: 602.866.0900

rkuhle@vestar.com

From: Anya Grahn [mailto:anya.grahn@parkcity.org]
Sent: Monday, September 25, 2017 12:26 PM
Subject: Kimball Garage- Appeal of Conditional Use Permit (CUP) for Private Event Space

All,

On March 30, 2017, the Park City Council remanded the Conditional Use Permit (CUP) for the Private Event Space at the
Kimball Garage at 638 Park Avenue back to the Planning Commission for additional review. The Planning Commission
will be conducting a work session to discuss the applicant’s proposed mitigation to Council’s concerns. No
determination will be made; the work session is simply an opportunity for the Planning Commission to provide further
direction to staff and the applicant. The staff report is available online (starting page

202): http://parkcityut.igm2.com/Citizens/FileOpen.aspx?Type=18&ID=2292&Inline=True. You are welcome to attend
the meeting.

Thanks,

Anya Grahn

Historic Preservation Planner
Park City Planning Department
435.615.5067



